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This matter arises from lawsuits and a claim for damages arising out of and 
related to efforts by the Board of Recreation and Parks to terminate LAEC, lnc.'s 
agreement authorizing LAEC, Inc. to operate the equestrian center in Griffith Park. 

. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Deputy City 
Attorney Robert Mahlowitz at (213) 978-8205. A member of this Office will be present 
when you consider this matter to answer any questions you may have. 
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Sincerely, 

HYDEE FELDSTEIN SOTO, City Attorney 

By: G,.1 w. �
!��NW. HEATH

Senior Assistant City Attorney 
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